HFC Committee

From: Jodi Fitkin <fitkinj001@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 11:27 AM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: DO NOT SUPPORT BILL 6.04.041

>>>>>>>> To all Maui County Council Members,
>>>>>>
>>>>>>>>| DO NOT SUPPORT BILL 6.04.041. Obviously, Riki Hokama IS NOT an animal lover!!! And SHAME ON YOU, RIKI,

>S>>>>>>>
>>>>>>>> Who's fault is it that these poor feral cats and other animals are out there? Who’s fault? IGNORANT HUMAN
BEINGS!!! Ignorant for NOT being responsible animal owners, for NOT spaying and neutering these animals, for people
who just let their animals roam. These poor animals need our help! Banning people from feeding, doing TNR, is NOT the
way to solve things. People who do this have no heart, no respect!!! Animals are the best! They give you unconditional
love always!!! | prefer being around animals way more than people at this later part of my life. Helping animals is a great
feeling and there are a lot of people on Maui who give their heart and soul to help them out, including The Maui
Humane Society and all the other Maui animal organizations. Responsible, caring humans need to step up to the plate
and help these ferals out. That is the right thing to do............ be PONO! Please DO NOT pass this bill. Have a heart @
S>>>>>>>

>>>>>>>> Mahalo,

>>>>>>>> Jodi Fitkin

>>>>>>>> Kahana, Maui

>S>>>>>>>

>S>>>>>>>



